From: Anthony Waite

Sent: Thursday, 12 January 2023 10:03 AM
To: eia consult
Subject: RE: Invitation to comment - Referral - Department of Infrastructure, Planning and

Logistics — Holtze Development Area

Thank you for the opportunity for NT WorkSafe to review the above matter.

At this time NT WorkSafe does not have any major comment to make on the referral other than all works conducted
within the Northern Territory will be subject to the NT Work Health and Safety (National Uniform Legislation) Act
2011 and its regulations. All proponents must be aware of these requirements for any activities that may conduct
within the NT.

WorkSafe officers may be attending the site when activities commence.

Regards

Anthony Waite
Director Technical Services
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